
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

April 29, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro, Chair  The Honorable Kay Granger, Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee  House Appropriations Committee 
Washington, DC 20515   Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 

I am requesting funding for MD 5 Reconstruction at Great Mills – Construction Funding 
in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is Maryland Department of 
Transportation, 7201 Corporate Center, Hanover, MD 21076. The funding would be used for the 
reconstruction project at the intersection of Maryland Route 5 and Maryland Route 246 in Great 
Mills.  
 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
     Sincerely, 

 
STENY H. HOYER 
Member of Congress 

 


